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Homework 2020 
Seesaw 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have completed our first full week following lockdown.  We continue to be impressed by the resilience our 
children have shown. This view has been echoed by parents/carers in the Reconnection Survey.  As ever, your 
views and comments are greatly valued and help shape change at Kelvindale.   

 
I write to confirm arrangements for homework this session.  
 
Your child’s Home Learning Code with step by step instructions to access their profile was sent home last 
week.  If you currently have access to your child’s account there is no need to use the new code.  Please keep 
the code safe as you may need it in the future to add Seesaw to a new device. In the unlikely event you are 
unable to access your child’s account, please contact the school office. 

 

Every Monday homework tasks will be uploaded to the Seesaw platform.  Initially, the focus will be on 
Literacy and Numeracy and help support our Education Recovery Plan.   

Although homework guidance will be uploaded digitally, many of the activities will continue to be completed in 
the jotters, worksheets and reading books provided by the school.  Please ensure all tasks and resources are 
returned every Friday.  If you have contacted the school to advise us you have no access to a device then a 
paper copy will be provided.   

To maximise time spent on planning learning and teaching staff will ‘like’ digital work.  Paper activities will 
receive verbal feedback in class.   

During lockdown many parents/carers contacted teaching staff directly via Seesaw.  Staff are now fully class 
committed again therefore all enquiries should go via the Main Office or email headteacher@kelvindale-
pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

Thank you again for your continuing support. 

 
Best wishes  

 
Gillian Roulston  
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